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North Little Rock Police Release Name of Officer Involved in Shooting 

North Little Rock, AR (July 29, 2021) – The North Little Rock Police Officer who was involved 
in the shooting on July 26th, in the 2600 block of Main Street is identified below.  
 

• Officer Cody Brown – Date of Hire 06-15-2007  
 
Officer Cody Brown is currently on administrative leave in accordance with departmental policy. 
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